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 The 66
th

 General Service Conference was an amazing experience, We had 133 members participating on 

making decisions for AA as a whole, I like the part on my Conference material where it says that "The purpose 

of Conference debate is to reach a group conscience- there are no winners or losers."   we had about 37 

Advisory Actions, about 56 Committee Considerations, two Recommendations that did not result in Advisory 

Actions and 8 floor Actions in which three of those were passed.  

The Agenda Conference Committee had a recommendation that result in Advisory Action, that  The General 

Service Office post to the Conference dashboard, and regularly update information concerning the status of 

all proposed Conference agenda items.  

I have sent to all our DCMCs this information but I will give you a example of one of the 5 proposals that we 

have in the dashboard so far. 1) That the 67th General Service Conference consider revisions to the pamphlet 

“Questions and Answers on Sponsorship,” as detailed in the submitted proposal. 

 We also approved to publish two books for 2017 or later: 1) Stories by Atheist and Agnostic AA Members. 2) Steps 

Four and Five.  

We will continue asking for your support on recording your 7 minutes audio recordings topics that can be very 

useful for future projects, here is the link for more information.  http://www.aagrapevine.org/audio-portal  

There were two important Committee considerations in Literature and Public Information, in which was 

decided to take no action: 1) The committee considered a request to develop a plain-language version of the 

Big Book, Alcoholics Anonymous, and took no action. While sympathetic to the spirit of the request, the 

committee agree that developing a plain-language Big Book was not appropriate at this time. 

 2) The committee discussed a request to reconsider the 2011 Advisory Action regarding the "Policy on 

Actors Portraying AA Members or Potential AA Members in Videos Produce by The General Service 

Board or its Affiliates." The committee took no action noting that the current policy on the use of full-face 

videos is adequate.   

I have started my Districts reports, I have Attended three so far and I have 20 more to go. I want to Thank you 

all for your participation at the Pre- Conference Assembly, Phil and Barbara help me with great notes.  

This year is our 81st  Anniversary let's celebrate with Love and Gratitude in all our affairs so newcomers can 

join us on this road of Happy Destiny.   

 

 

 

 With Spirit of Love in Service 

     Raymundo L. CNCA 06 

         Panel 65 Delegate 
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